
MOST IMMEDIATE 


No.51-4/2000 I G-I(Vol-1) 
Government of India 

Ministry of Communications & Information Technology 

Department of Telecommunications 
(G-1 Section) 

Sanchar Bhavan, New Delhi 

Dated the 5th July, 2016. 

CIRCULAR 

Sub.: 	Change of date of holiday on account of Id-ul-Fitr during 2016 for all 

Ce ntral Govt. administrative offices located at Delhi/New Delhi. 

Department of Personnel & Training vide their OM No.12/ 10/2016-JCA2 
dated 05.07.2016 (copy enclosed) on the subject ci ted above has informed that 
a ll Central Govt. Administrative offices will remain open on 06.07.2016 

(WEDNESDAY) and the holiday on account of Id-u l-Fitr will be celebrated on 
07.07.2016 (THURSDAY). 

Officers and staff of the Department of Telecommunications are 
requested to attend the office accordingly. 

(A.K. SINGH) 
Under Secretary(T) 

Tel.:23036300 

To, 

All Officers/staff of DoT(HQ). 

Copy to:­

ADG(IT) for updating in the DoT website immediately. 


